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PRESS RELEASE 

 
 

No. 290/2014 
 
Date: 10th June 2014 
 

Emergency Works at Line Wall Road 
 
With immediate effect, Line Wall Road has been reduced to one traffic lane due to 

unforeseen undermining of a section of road in an area south of the NatWest 

building. A contractor has been engaged to undertake necessary repairs as a matter 

of urgency. Traffic flows will be controlled with a stop and go hand signal operation 

whilst repairs are underway. Temporary advance road works signs will be placed 

accordingly on the approach to the works. 

 

The Government would like to take this opportunity to apologise to the general public 

for any inconvenience that these works may cause to them. 

 

 

 

 

HM GOVERNMENT OF GIBRALTAR 

OFFICE OF THE MINISTER FOR TRAFFIC, HOUSING AND 

TECHNICAL SERVICES 

Joshua Hassan House 

Secretary’s Lane 

Gibraltar 


